Amador County Planning Commission
810 Court St.

Jackson, CA 95642

May 29, 2020

To all Commissioners:

I am writing concerning the public hearing for the Use Permit for a wine tasting
room for Six Blocks Tasting Room in the “RIA”. This hearing is to take place June
9, 2020 at 7 PM.

My 86-year-old mother, Dorothy Reuter, owns the property adjacent to the
proposed tasting room. Address: 15215 Willow Creek Road, Plymouth, CA
95669.

It is a concern of mine that the amount of traffic indicated in the permit they are
seeking will put a terrible burden on the environment and privacy of her
property. It would be impossible to keep the public and traffic off her acres and
ponds. The damage done to the wildlife and serenity, for which it was
developed, would be detrimental to her and her family who have so many
happy memories there.

I’'m writing this to protect my mother who would be an easy target at her
elderly age.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Don Reuter

725 S. High School Avenue

Holyoke, Colorado 80734

Phone: 970 854-2737




